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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and honorable members of the Judiciary 
Committee,
I would like to testify in favor of LD 1259. We have seen numerous reports of ICE 
violating the rights of both citizens and immigrants. Masked men snatching people off
the streets and luring grandmothers from their homes. Maine law enforcement should 
have no part in the lawless operations of ICE. 
I urge you to vote in favor of LD 1259.


